
Year 1 at the Norwich 
Hebrew Congregation 
Synagogue.

Today we went to the Norwich 
Synagogue to enhance our learning 
on Judaism and to experience some 
Shabbat traditions.  
We talked about Jewish artefacts; 
the Jewish Story of Creation and 
how Jewish people celebrate 
Shabbat.
We learnt The Bim Bam Shabbat 
Shalom song, wrote Shabbat 
Shalom in Hebrew, tasted challah 
bread, searched for artefacts, wore 
a tallit (prayer shawl) and we also 
wore a kippah (prayer hat).  
We had a very enjoyable and 
informative trip,




